Morris Ordinance Committee Minutes of Special Joint Meeting Ordinance Committee and Planning and Zoning Monday, July 11, 2022

Asst. Town Clerk Lusger Jones for 10:37 A.M.

A Special Meeting of the Morris Ordinance Committee and Morris Planning and Zoning was called to order at 6:10 pm by Planning and Zoning Chairman David Wigg. In attendance were: **Ordinance Committee:** Bridget Garrity, Chairman, Laura Halloran, Town Clerk, Bev Huntley, Benjamin (Ben) Paletsky and Maureen Doyle, Secretary; **Planning and Zoning:** David Wigg, Chairman, Lori Lindenmuth and Janell Mullen, Planner.

Discussion was held to clarify the interaction between Planning and Zoning, the Zoning Enforcement Officer (ZEO), and the Ordinance Committee with regard to the proposed noise ordinance.

It was noted that the ZEO does not enforce town ordinances and at the present time there is no one specifically assigned, or in some instances qualified, to enforce the current ordinances.

Chairman Wigg adjourned the meeting at 7:13 pm.

Respectfully submitted, Maureen Doyle Secretary, Morris Ordinance Committee